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Dear Members, 

 

Please join me in appreciation for our Grounds Maintenance Team for their great work this past summer and fall that 

has enabled our course to be in great condition this winter and this coming spring.  With fantastic weather 

combined with a successful agronomic program, our course should continue to be good to very good until we start 

our programs again in the late spring.  Thanks for your patience and support. 

 

Additional golf course projects include our rebuilt #9 Blue Tee Box and the addition of a stair pathway.  We have 

added stairs to this area due to it being a shade area as well as a high traffic area which make maintaining turf an 

impossible task. 

 

On hole #14, we have cleared the area out to the right of the green between that green and #15 tee box and extended 

the landscaping from the left of the green, all the way behind and to the right of the green.  This area will be not 

only much cleaner and easier to maintain, but will also allow you to both find and play your errant shots coming to 

rest there. 

 

We will continue our winter tree trimming program.  This program has opened up our course allowing much better 

air circulation and sunlight which has allowed our turf to improve. 

 

Our drainage repairs will continue this winter as well.  Please be patient with us in these areas.  The work done 

now, will result in much better playing conditions this upcoming summer and fall.   

 

Finally, please notice our renovated parking lot.  We are most pleased to have thinned out some problem trees as 

well as replacing the shrubs with carpet grass.  This will also be much easier to maintain and result in a cleaner 

landscape. 

 

Thanks for all of your support 

 

Harbour Plaza Grounds Maintenance Team. 

 

Harbour Plaza Golf Club 

Grounds Maintenance Department 


